
 

 

 
 
 
 
   
This email is for parents of students in Preschool to Year 13. 
 
 

14th February 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
DBS Uniform Consultation 
We are opening a consultation period for parents to engage with the school on a new DBS school 
uniform. The proposal would see a new uniform introduced and gradually phased in from the start of 
the 2022/23 academic year, with a gradual introduction over the course of two full academic years. The 
proposals from Zak's, the school’s supplier will be available for viewing on the school website from the 
start of the consultation period and I would greatly appreciate your views and opinions. The consultation 
period will start February 14th 2022 until March 9th 2022. All details on how to share your thoughts and 
opinions will be detailed on the school website. Students and staff across all three DBS campuses are 
also involved in the consultation period to ensure we hear the views of all stakeholders.  
 
Revised School Calendar 2022/23 
Despite the initial approval by the MoHE of the school calendar, Doha British School has revised the 
school calendar. Click here to view the revised School Calendar for the Academic Year 2022/23. Please 
disregard the previous calendar. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Paul Sherlock 
Executive Principal  
 
 
 
 
 
  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VUmvZlTuP8DsPQyaw8ooa09To12SNBgg/view?usp=sharing

